MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

CLINICAL EXPERIENCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

EHHS        KENT STATE UNIVERSITY

NOVEMBER 10 2011
1.
WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS





 JIM




Jim welcomed representatives from the faculty, university supervisors and district 
representatives from Akron, Ravenna. Kent. Bedford. A number of our other district 
representatives had other commitments.
2.
REVISED DISPOSITION STATEMENT





JOANNE


Members reviewed the newly revised disposition statement as Joanne filled them in on 
the history and use of this document.  She pointed out the statements on appropriate 
use of social media and why we view that as so important. She also emphasized that all 
these statements have been reviewed by university counsel.  

3
STUDENT TEACHER ASSESSMENT (NOW)




JOANNE

Members had a chance to review the new instrument that is aligned with the Ohio 
Teaching Standards. This will also mesh well with the year 3 resident educator 
assessments. We at KSU have not seen these and Jim will research obtaining a copy for 
us to review.
4.
STUDENT TEACHER ASSESSMENT (FUTURE) (TPA)



JOANNE

I. the video component (permission)


 The university will be piloting this spring, and fully implementing next fall, the Teacher 
Performance Assessment(TPA) as part of our evaluation system. All teacher prep 
institutions will be using this as part of the data gathering needed for program 
improvement and our state report card. The video component permission is still being 
worked on and one district rep expressed concern about this aspect. More on this as 
we get closer.

5.
CHANGES IN COMPENSATION PROCEDURES



JIM

II. the district invoice


With the Ohio Ethics Commission ruling of this summer we are now paying the districts 
instead of the individual cooperating teachers.  Jim shared a sample invoice that will 

need to be signed and sent back to us. All districts should have received their fall 
invoice.

6
NEW COURSE COMING IN THE FALL OF 12 


           
           JOANNE


EHHS is developing a new course as an elective of 1 semester hour(30 hours in 
placement) that would allow students to sign up to assist schools on a variety of tasks 
such as after school tutoring, homework helper, literacy activity. The impetus for this 
came from students in order for them to get into schools earlier than their own 
program’s first field experience may allow. Schools will have a website to post 
opportunities. Students will all have to have a background check. This course will be 
open to all majors. More details early in 2012.




7.
COMMENTS 


One district rep felt that student teachers needed to be more versed in the whole topic 
of reflective practice which is very much a part of the residency program.



Districts need help in getting their special education teachers highly qualified. Need 45 
clock hours per area.   Could district teachers audit classes here in the appropriate 
areas?  This would be non credit. 
Our next meeting will be on March 14 in the Kent Student Center at 4:30 PM. Please save the date.  Dr. Arhar and I thank you for being a part of this committee and wish to all of you a very happy holiday season. 
Jim Knapp

